
 
 

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 
Roma Brisbane Pipeline tariff variation for 2018-19 

 

On 30 April 2018, APA Group applied to the AER for variation of the Roma Brisbane 
Pipeline transmission tariff for the period 1 July 2018 to 30 June 2019. The 
application is based on the 2017-22 access arrangement approved by the AER on 
30 November 2017.  

The AER has considered APA Group’s application in accordance with section 4.5 of 
the Roma Brisbane Pipeline 2017-22 access arrangement. 

The AER is satisfied that APA Group’s application complies with the relevant 
principles and formulae set out in section 4.5 of the Roma Brisbane Pipeline 2017-22 
access arrangement.  

Having considered APA Group’s proposal of 30 April 2018 stating the nature of the 
proposed tariff, the AER approves the Roma Brisbane Pipeline transmission tariff of 
$0.7147/GJ of MDQ/day for commencement on 1 July 2018. 

 
 
 
Roma Brisbane Pipeline $/GJ of MDQ/day 
Reference Tariff 0.7147 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


